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Consultation Evenings 

Thank you to all of those parents/carers that 

attended consultation evenings that were held 

on 13th and 14th October 2014. Please take time 

to complete your consultation evening 

questionnaires and if you have not sent yours 

back, please do so as soon as possible. 

If after meeting with your child’s class teacher 

you feel that a follow up meeting would be 

beneficial, please highlight this request on the 

questionnaire and you will be contacted to 

organise a convenient time to meet. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the second half 

of the autumn term have been sent out on 

Wednesday 22nd October 2014. These, as 

usual, will include the learning your child will 

take part in over the next half term. 

 

Supermarket Vouchers 

Thank you to everybody who has sent in 

Morrison vouchers to school. Just to remind you 

that Norwood Primary School is taking part in 

the ‘Tubs4Tablets’ campaign and collecting 

token found on 500g tubs of Flora Original, 

Light and Buttery and Stork. Boxes for the 

tokens/vouchers can be found in the school 

office foyer. 

 

ParentPay 

ParentPay is our new online payment system 

and is used to make payments for all KS2 

school meals and all school trips across school. 

Please be aware that at the moment any monies 

required by the NSA or out of school clubs can 

not be paid on this system.  

Please put in a sealed envelope with your child’s 

name on and what the payment is for and send 

with your child through the class as the school 

office is no longer taking cash payments.  

 

Poppies 

Year 6 pupils will be selling poppies after half 

term. If you would like your child to participate in 

this worthy cause then please send them with 

some small change. The proceeds of the donations 

will be forwarded onto the British Legion. 

 

Term Dates 2014-2015 

   

Autumn Term 

Half Term Monday 27th – Friday 31st October 

  2014 

Term Ends Friday 19th December 2014 

 

  Spring Term  

Term Starts Tuesday 6th January 2015 

Half Term Monday 16th – Friday 20th February 

2015 

Term Ends Friday 27th March 2015 

 

 Summer Term 

Term Starts Tuesday 14th April 2015 

May Day Monday 4th May 2015 

Half Term Monday 25th – Friday 29th May 2015 

Term Ends Friday 17th July 2015 

 

Half Term 

We break up on Friday 24th October 2014 and 

return to school on Monday 3rd November 2014. 

Hope you all have a good half term and look 

forward to seeing you back on the 3rd November    

2014. 

 


